
Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 
JACK B. MOORE TELEPHONE 

VE PRESIDENT February 1, 1979 213-572-2292 

Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region V 
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza 
1990 North California Blvd.  
Walnut Creek, California 94596 

Dear Mr. Engelken: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3 

By letter dated August 31, 1977, Southern California 
Edison submitted a final report concerning a reportable 
condition discovered during construction relating to cracking 
of stainless steel liner plate used in the spent fuel handling 
and storage facilities. That final report described our plans 
for additional crack monitoring and investigation. These 
plans have been changed based on further evaluation and experience.  

Act'ordingly, enclosed in accordance with 10CFR50.55 (e), 
are twenty-five (25) copies of a revised final report which 
describes changes in our crack monitoring and investigation 
plans. The report is entitled, "Revised Final Report on the 
Cracking of Stainless Steel Liner Plate Material Used in 
Construction of San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 
and 3." 

If you have any questions regarding this report, we 
would be pleased to discuss this matter with you at your 
convenience.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosures 
cc: John G. Davis (NRC, Acting Director I&E) 

R. J. Pate (NRC, San Onofre) 
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